
We are nearing the end of CBS’s first, offline and eventful academic year.

From 27th March 2023 onwards, we are introducing changes in our leadership structure, as part of our 
strategic initiatives.

The CBS team will have a new experienced Principal as the leader of everyday activities at school, and 
I will continue as the director. We will lead as a close-knit team. The principal's main task is to ensure 
the quality of the academic deliveries according to the board standards (ICSE and MYP) and extend 
the partnership with our parent community.

As the Director, I will focus on the strategic direction of our leadership vision, holistic approach to 
child development and focused learner-centric pedagogy.

We have received a lot of positive feedback via email about the sports day. Thank you! I was pleased 
too. The day was an essential milestone for the school. Physical education is crucial for the holistic 
development of every human being (balance between mind and body). Therefore, physical education 
is part of everyday essentials for all our learners. But motivating the learners to sports on a higher level 
is also crucial. Sports strengthen the leadership qualities in a child. Therefore, we will initiate 
after-school clubs in the coming academic year.

We have exciting plans for the new academic year. We will introduce after-school clubs: sports, arts 
and music, Model United Nations, media and communication, to mention a few.

In the next academic year, we will strengthen our parent involvement by:

 • Introducing a Parents' Club for discussion about parenting and education

 • Conducting Open House days, where parents can visit the school and observe what is going on

 • Communicating daily school experiences (academics and non-academics) with the parents
    through the learner handbook

 • Engaging parents in school activities like technology, projects, and study trips 
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We want to further reinforce our Mentoring program for middle school learners with a focused plan and 
structure. The Leadership Academy will be a scheduled activity for all middle school learners. We want 
to be on the cutting edge of digitisation. We are, therefore, launching an AI Lab as an offshoot of the 
Innovation Lab. I hope you all will be with CBS in these exciting developments. 

Together we can create a school that caters to the needs of modern India and give all our learners a 
solid foundation for life.

Warm Regards,
Allan Kjaer Andersen
Director
Chaman Bhartiya School


